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Ref. U-11011/04/2020-MEC          Dated: 09-12-2020 

 

NOTICE 

 
Subject:  Regarding conversion of NRI Seats to Management Seats. 

 

Round II of UG counselling 2020 is already over and Mop-up Round is likely 
to commence from 10th December, 2020. 

 Out of the MBBS seats allocated to various Medical Colleges (Deemed 
Universities) 15% seats have also been earmarked for NRI seats. Medical Counselling 
Committee (MCC), DGHS have received requests from some colleges to convert the 
NRI seats to Management seats so that the same could be filled / allotted in Mop-up 
Round to be conducted by MCC, DGHS  

  In view of this, Colleges are requested to intimate, if they intend to convert 
their unfilled / unalloted NRI seats to Management quota so that same may be 
considered for Mop-up Round. 

 This information may be forwarded by 05:00 PM of 12th December 2020 
positively. 

 

ADG (ME)    

 

Dated: 09-12-2020 

 


